Ms. Schreibman’s Class Newsletter
Monday August 27, 2012
Check out our website at: http://www.globecharter.org/subsites/Cayla-Schreibman/. You can also go to www.globecharter.org.  Scroll over School Connection, click Classrooms and click by my name! 
Reading Logs
Reading Logs will be due this Friday.  I will hand out a new log for the next two weeks on Friday as well.  Please encourage your child to fill out the log themselves because in second quarter I will expect them to be filled out by them and signed by you.
Planners
Remember to get your child a planner in the office for $5.00.  We use these to write our homework in.  It’s also a great opportunity to communicate with me.  Please help your child to remember to bring planners and take home folders back to school each day.
Reading
We are working on Lesson 2: The Trial of Cardigan Jones this week.  Students will write their spelling words in their planner under things to study.  We will have our spelling test, our comprehension test and our vocabulary test on Friday.  Thanks for working with your child on the Spelling Tic Tac Toe last week.  A new one will go home today.  Your child can choose to work on the three assignments in one night or space it out through the week.  This spelling homework needs to be done on paper and will be due on Friday. 
 Math
We are still working on the first unit in Everyday Math.  This unit introduces us to common math routines.  We will learn several more math games this week. Ask your child to teach you one, like Addition Top-It.  All you need is a deck of cards for this one and several other games we will learn.
Science
Students will continue learning about organisms and how they adapt.
Field Trips
We are working on planning our first semester field trips.  Expect a field trip packet to go home with all the information for each trip we are planning this semester.  If you would like to drive for any field trips, we must have a copy of your driver’s license, registration, and insurance 1 week prior to any field trip.  If you did this last year, it needs to be completed again. 
Upcoming Dates
Monday September 3rd – School Closed for Labor Day
Friday September 21st – No Students, Staff Development Day
